P'tl Willm Ri ﬂ“p‘hiﬁk’
Coe B, 1st C.W.5. mgi R‘gtt’
Camp Siebert, Alabama.

Dear Bob: -

I wvas mighty happy to have your letter of
Hay 24th, and we will follow yow Iinstructions regarding
the gold basketballs when they arrive.

- Bill Br&ll's address is:

Pvt. T, i, Brill,
Coe. B, 10th hc. I:-R.I.G..
Ft, MoClellan, Alabama.

Hope you cau get in touch with him,

We are preparing a mimeographed letter to
saﬁtoﬂlt}umhnmgd'theklmﬁmmd
- activities, and I will send you one as soon as it is ready.

I am sure you will enjoy reading about the boys.
With kindest regards and best wishes, I am

- Sincerely yours,

' | Director of Physical Education,
FCA::AH - Varsity Basketball Coach.



